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It’s time to make a splash and reimagine our water future! 
 
Local primary school students are invited to make a splash and enter the Gladstone Area 
Water Board’s (GAWB) month-long National Water Week Poster Competition.   
 
GAWB is inviting Gladstone primary school students to ‘reimagine our water future’ and create 
a poster that highlights the important of saving water today and every day.  
 
GAWB Chief Executive Officer, Darren Barlow, said five lucky winners would be chosen from 
the entries received.  
 
“We’re asking our region’s primary school students to design a simple poster that shares their 
ideas for saving water at home, school or in the community,” Mr Barlow said. 
 
“The individual winners of our National Water Week Poster Competition will receive a prize 
pack valued at $100, along with a bonus cash grant for their school.  

 
“It’s up to all of us to use water wisely and protect our local waterways, so how can we 
reimagine the way we use and reuse water in our daily lives?” 
 
Paper and digital poster entries are welcome. Any art material or digital material can be used, 
including paint, textas, coloured pencils, collage materials, original photographs and digital 
graphics.  

 
“The only limit is your imagination,” Mr Barlow said. 
 
Competition entries close on Monday 23 November 2020.  
 
For details on how to enter, visit the GAWB website here: 
https://www.gawb.qld.gov.au/national-water-week 
 

 
About National Water Week  
Each year, in the third week of October, National Water Week makes a splash across Australia, 
inspiring individuals, education providers, communities and organisations to work together to 
build community awareness and understanding of water related issues. 
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Gladstone Area Water Board joins the Australian water sector in acknowledging and 
appreciating our access to clean water and commitment to educating ourselves and our 
communities on what we must do to use water wisely and protect our local waterways. 
 
ENDS. 
 
GAWB Communications – 0438 673 776. 
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